
2021-22 FPO Asphalt Scholarships Notice 

 

 

Flexible Pavements of Ohio is pleased to announce its asphalt scholarship program for the 2021-

22 academic year.  The period for submitting on-line applications will be open from Tuesday, 

December 1, 2020 through Sunday, January 31, 2021. 

 

Procedures are similar to those used in past years.   

 

The eligibility and application requirements differ slightly, depending upon whether the student 

is an undergraduate or graduate student.   

 

For an undergraduate student to be eligible for a scholarship, he or she must agree to take a 

course dedicated to asphalt pavement technology and be a citizen of the USA.  The course must 

be completed prior to graduation.  As such, applications are being solicited from undergraduate 

students who are presently sophomores or juniors and who will be, in the 2020-21 academic 

year, juniors or seniors in bachelors of civil engineering, construction management or 

construction engineering programs at universities in Ohio that will be offering a course covering 

the essential elements of asphalt pavement technology; or, allow their students to take a 

commercially available on-line course to fulfill the course requirement.  Undergraduate students 

must re-apply annually, but may receive a scholarship for up to two years.   

 

In the case of graduate students, their major field of study must be related to asphalt pavement 

technology and they must be a citizen of the USA.  An eligible graduate student will be eligible 

to apply for additional annual scholarships during their graduate academic career.  Graduate 

students should apply using the on-line application and use the comment section to indicate their 

graduate student status and the nature of their curriculum and/or research as it relates to asphalt 

pavement technology.  Graduate students must have a letter of recommendation submitted by 

their faculty adviser.   

 

For the 2021-22 academic year Flexible Pavements of Ohio expects to award scholarships of at 

least $1,000 each.  The actual amount will be determined once year end investment results are 

known.  In 2020 the scholarship amounts awarded were $1000, $2000 and $2500.  Complete 

eligibility requirements are listed on the Flexible Pavements of Ohio website on the scholarship 

page at:  

 https://www.flexiblepavements.org/eligibility 

 

Applications will be accepted from December 1, 2020 until January 31, 2021.  Applications must 

be made electronically using the on-line registration form at:  

 https://www.flexiblepavements.org/online-applications  

 

We appreciate and thank you for your participation in this effort by making an asphalt 

technology course available to your students and hope that you will make your eligible students 

aware of this scholarship opportunity.  We consider it a critical element of our effort to develop 

an engineering community educated in asphalt technology for the future.  If there is any 

assistance we can provide, please feel free to contact us. 



 

Sincerely,  

W.H. Fair, PE for 

Cliff Ursich, PE 

President and Executive Director 

Flexible Pavements of Ohio  

6205 Emerald Parkway, Suite B  

Dublin, OH 43016  

Ph: 614-791-3600  

Fx: 614-791-4800  

Toll free: 888-446-8649  

E-mail: fair@flexpave.org 

 


